
  

 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nurturing children to achieve their personal best 
Nurture Inspire  Strive 

Fundraising 

 

Art Projects for Schools, the Christmas Card project raised £317.90 for school fund.  

 

Christmas Jumper Day raised £95.30 for Save the Children.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Newsletter 7 - Friday 20th December 

Dear Parents and staff,  

 

This is the last time that I will be writing to you as Headteacher at Hillcroft Primary School so I wanted 

to take the opportunity to thank you all for the support you have given me and the school over 

the past 4 years.  

 

Hillcroft is a very special place to me, the people who work here and the children who attend and 

I am very proud of what the Hillcroft team and community have achieved in recent years.  

 

There have been so many highlights for me over the past 4 years, too many to name. However it 

has been an absolute pleasure to work with a passionate and determined leadership team who 

relentlessly focus on the experience and education of the children, making the vision for Hillcroft 

a reality. I have also been incredibly fortunate to work with an amazing teaching and support staff 

team whose primary goal is to make everyday a special one for the children of Hillcroft and their 

hard work has been paramount to the success of the school so far. Above all, I have loved working 

with the amazing children of Hillcroft and ensuring their journey allows them to leave us ready to 

embark on their next chapter of education as all rounded, well developed young people.  

 

I could not be prouder of the staff, children and community that Hillcroft has become and for that, 

I thank you all for your ongoing support and commitment to the school.  

 

I sincerely hope you all have an amazing Christmas and a very happy and healthy new year.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Miss K Brazier 

Headteacher 

 

                       



 

 

 

This is always a very busy term in the school calendar as we lead up to the festive season. We 

were pleased to welcome so many parents to our celebration assemblies, the children 

thoroughly enjoyed seeing you and showcasing their hard work.   

Our heartfelt thanks go to the Friends of Hillcroft who arranged the reindeer visit this week. It was 

wonderful to see the excitement and delight in the children as they met the reindeer. Every child 

across the whole school had the opportunity to see the reindeer and learn more about them. It 

was an enriching and uplifting experience for everyone, and one which I am sure they will 

remember. 

We would also like to thank the kitchen staff who prepared and served Christmas Dinner to 

nearly 400 children! The children were waited on by Miss Brazier, Miss Summers, Mrs Wain, Mrs 

Hardcastle and Mrs Sill together with teachers and staff from across the school.  

We also had a visit from Father Christmas and his Elf helper, who took take time out of their very 

busy schedule to pop in and see the children. 

 

                               

 

               
 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a good Christmas break and we look 

forward to welcoming the children back on 6th January 2020. 


